
The WorkOne Hammond office is experiencing structural  
issues due to water damage. Out of safety concerns for our 
customers and staff, we will be closed the week of  
August 5th.   
 
Please visit the WorkOne Gary or Portage office this week, 
should you need immediate assistance.  

WorkOne Gary 
(Centier Bank Building, 4th floor) 
504 Broadway 
Gary, IN 
219-981-1520 

WorkOne Portage 
Ameriplex Commercial Park 
1575 Adler Circle, Ste. A 
Portage, IN 
219-762-6592 

Please check back on our Facebook page (@workonenwi), visit our 
website, or call 1-877-607-0680 for updates. 

www.gotoworkonenw.com 

We will be providing further updates from the building manager on 
these issues as well as news on a reopen date.  
Thank you for your patience and we are sorry for the inconvenience. 


